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This road project paid in part through the 

St. Charles County ½ Cent Transportation Sales Tax. 
 

 

WESTWOOD DRIVE 

 
Project Location: 

Westwood Drive from South Breeze Lane to Highway 94 

 

Project Description/Scope: 

This project consists or reconstruction the existing road to remove sight distances concerns, 

add curb and gutter and sidewalk, and remove ditches. 

 

Project Funding: 

TOTAL County Sponsor Federal Other 

$5,475,000 $4,345,000 $0 $805,500  

 

Project Timeline: 

Task Name Planned Start Date Planned Finish Date 

Planning    Completed 

Design    Completed 

Utility Coordination  2/2/2015  8/1/2019 

Construction  8/15/2018  5/31/2020 

Project Closeout  6/1/2020  9/1/2020 

 

Sponsor & Contact: 

County Highway 

Nathan Tormala 

636.949.7305 

Ntormala@sccmo.org 

 
 
Update: 9/18/2019 

 






